Press Release 12 March 2007



THE RT. HON. THE LORD MAYOR OF THE CITY OF LONDON ALDERMAN JOHN STUTTARD THE MANSION HOUSE, LONDON EC4N 8BH



TELEPHONE 020 7626 2500

Dear Mr. Hodges

12th March 2007

I am writing to express my sincere thanks for your generous donation of £500.00 that you have made towards the Lord Mayor's Appeal. Such support is warmly appreciated.

The Lord Mayor's Appeal 2007 aim is to transfer knowledge to developing countries to help eradicate world poverty under the banner 'Sharing Skills, Changing Lives'. VSO is the main beneficiary. The Appeal will also help Mansion House Scholarship Scheme, the Guild of Educators and King Edwards School Witley.

Through donations such as yours, these four charities will be able to make a difference to education on a global scale, as well as in London.

If you would like any further information on the Appeal please do not hesitate to contact Anne-Marie Jubber, the Appeal Manager on 020 8780 7367 or by email Anne-Marie.Jubber@vso.org.uk. Meanwhile, I am taking the opportunity of including a calendar of activities for the Appeal for the rest of the year.

Many thanks again for your support. John Stuttant

Kind regards

Mr Edwin Hodges **Business Environment Group Limited** 12 Groveland Court

Bow Lane London EC4 M9EH